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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I was notified by the Department for Education on Tuesday afternoon, that schools could choose to 
close a day early to all pupils, at the end of this term, I am writing to inform you that we have taken the 
decision that we will not be taking up this offer and will remain open to all pupils on Friday 18th 
December. 
 
We remain fully committed to teaching your children in school for as many days as we possibly can. I do 
not underestimate the pressure this early, unexpected closure would have on families who would need 
to arrange childcare at very short notice. 
 
Barring any positive COVID cases, over the next week, we intend to be open to all pupils until the end of 
the day on Friday 18th December. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss K Aldred 
  
       

 


